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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

Town of Eatonia News 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

payment of 2014 taxes. The following 

discounts will be applied to any tax 

payments made during that month: 

June – 1% 

Pam Wake- Bylaw Officer 

306-460-8908 or 306-460-9385 

 

Nuisance Grounds Hours 
Mon, Weds, Fri------->1-6 

Tues, Thurs, Sat---->9-12(Noon) 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

 

 
Co-mingled recycling is now 
available to residents in the Town 

of Eatonia and the R.M of 
Chesterfield. The bins are located 

north of the town shop at  
102-2nd Avenue East. 

Acceptable items to recycle are: 
- Fiber products such as box 

board, card board, paper, 
newsprint, magazines can go 

into the bins loose. It does 
not have to be bagged. 

- Tin, plastic and containers 
need to be bagged before 

going into the bins. They can 
be bagged together. 

- Shredded paper is to be 

bagged in a clear bag. 
Non-Acceptable Recycling: 

- Styrofoam 

- Wires and cables 

- Glass 

- Contaminated Fiber 

Check the last page of this 
newsletter for more information. If 

you have any questions you can 
contact the town office of the R.M. 

office. 
 

 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each** 

month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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The town council has granted 
permission to Kindersley Air spray, 
Colin Bevan, to use the airstrip to 

provide aerial application services to 
the farmers during their 
 2014 growing season. 

The following is from a letter Colin 
submitted to the town council 

requesting permission to use the 
airstrip: 

I, Colin Bevan, owner of Kindersley Air 
spray would like to express my gratitude 

and thanks for the past use of the 
Eatonia Air strip. Rather than being 

forced into the questionable practice of 
using R.M. roads to land and take off 

from. I feel your public airstrip is a great 
value in improving public safety, while I 
am providing aerial application services 
I would like to extend my apologies for 
the unpleasant noise and time of day 
that it occurs; we have implemented 

what practices we can to minimize the 
noise, although it may not be noticeably 
better. We would like to ask the public’s 

understanding that are hours of 
operation are out of necessity relating to 

environmental factors and regulatory 
requirements, to achieve the desired 
outcomes and not thoughtlessness or 

ignorance. 
 
 
 

 

Bridal Shower 
In honour of Joanna Hayes 

Leader Alliance Church 
201 First Street East 

Leader, Sk 
Wednesday, June 11, 2014 

At 7:00 p.m 
Everyone Welcome 

Please bring a recipe to share 

 

Community Barbecue 

To be held in conjunction with  

“The Heart & Stroke Bike Ride” 

Fri., June 13th ~4:30-6:30 

At the E.O.L Parking lot 

Bring your own chairs 

Silver collection 

Proceeds to go to: 

 The Hearth & Stroke Foundation. 

Sponsored by: E.O.L, Town of 

Eatonia, Recreation Board & the 

Chamber of Commerce. 

                 
 

  Everyone Welcome!! 
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We would like to thank all our family and friends 
for all their thoughtfulness over the last 9 months 

whether it be phone calls, cards, gifts, meals, 
visits, words of encouragement, or acts of 

kindness they are all much appreciated: with a 
special thank you to Troy, Dean & Rob for all their 

help with snow removal. 
Sincerely, Lora & Larry 

 

The Eatonia Park Committee would like to 
thank all those who put their time and 

energy into preparing the area and building 
the new play structure.  We would 

especially like to acknowledge: 
Daryl Lothammer 
Somerville Farms 

R.M of Chesterfield 
Koncrete Construction Group 
Becker Oilfield Maintenance 

Town of Eatonia 
Hayes Sand and Gravel 

There will be more exciting changes coming 
to the rest of the park area very soon! 

   
 

The Laporte Community Hall Board 

would like to thank all those who 
donated funds towards the painting 
of the Laporte hall. Your donations 

are greatly appreciated 

Screening Project 
Thank to the following for donations 

For Durum: Don Shipley 

Grant Specht 

Harold Winter 

Gordon Radies 

For Wheat: Harold Winter 

Gordon Radies 
Terry Smith 

Mitch Evans 

Larock Farms 

Alan Nunweiler 

Rob Schaeffer 

Mike Lawrence 

Stan Stusrud 

Warren Bangs 

Thanks to Kevin Lee for use of truck 
 

The Eatonia Oasis Living Auxiliary would like to 
thank all of you for your donations of baking 

and money for our Mother’s Day Tea and Bake 
Sale. We also enjoyed seeing all of you at our 

tea. It was a fun afternoon made possible by all 
these special people who helped us. 

The lucky winners: 
1-Solar planters-Tracey-Ann Townsend 

2-Patioplanter from Band-Wade Theaker 
3-$25 Gift Card from Stueck Pharmacy 

-Leanne Watts 
Door Prizes- 

1-Tupperware from Amy Knuttila-Brenda Simon 
2-Coasters from Prairie Rose-Darlene Olson 

All proceeds go to E.O.L for needed 
resident’s supplies 
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Eatonia Oasis Living News—May 2014 
May has been a very busy, fun-filled month at E.O.L.  The weather is starting to get nicer, and the residents have 
enjoyed spending some time outside.  We are busy planting flowers and getting ready to plant our gardens.  
Thank you to everyone who donated money, plants and seeds to us this spring!  We are overwhelmed by the 
support from Eatonia and surrounding area.  Donations received so far include:  Harvey White, Linda Radies, 
Peggy Kornelson, Bev Dahl, Tosha Stallman, Terri Lynn Schmunk, Pat Tilbert, GMAC, Eatonia Agencies, Town of 
Eatonia, Extra Foods, Crop Production Services, Eatonia District Chamber of Commerce and Prairie Centre Credit 
Union.  Our grounds are going to look beautiful!  Thank you to the Town of Eatonia crew for bringing in some dirt 
for us to top off our garden and fill our pots.  We appreciate this very much. 
 

We have 20 residents living at E.O.L.   We bid farewell to Blake and Phyllis Holmes and to Berneice Wagner.   
Blake has moved in to Long Term Care and Phyllis has moved back to the farm.   Berneice has also moved into 
Long Term Care.  We wish all of you the best! 
 

We may have some “special” residents soon at EOL.  There is a nest of duck eggs in one of our front flower 
gardens.  Two ducks, who we assume are a couple (and have heard are named Don and Gloria) have been going 
back and forth from our facility to the pool.  We are anxiously waiting to see if we have baby ducks soon!   
 

This month’s activities included Morning Exercises, Baking and Manicures.  Oda Brock helped with these activities.  
Thank you, Oda.  We have had games of Guess the Word and Balloon Badminton, as well.  We have not had any 
Crafts this month as Marie Smith has been on holidays.  We have missed you, Marie!    We can’t wait to see what 
you have planned for us.  We are still holding our weekly Bingos!  Thank you to the Elders, Janice Burns and Oda 
Brock for assisting with this.  The residents who have difficulty hearing or seeing appreciate the assistance.  Joyce 
Frank was here with the library cart.  We thank you for making time to do this.   
 

We must thank the ladies and gentlemen who provide our weekly Church services.  Fulfilling the residents’ 
spiritual needs is an essential part of their care.   You are appreciated by the residents and staff.  Sometimes, 
attendance may seem low, but the service is very important to the ones who do come!  Thank you to all of you!  
 

We were very fortunate to have Lorraine Hartsook come and entertain for us this month.  Her enthusiasm and 
musical talents were enjoyed by all!  We hope you come back again, Lorraine! 
 

On May 10, the Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary held a Mother’s Day Tea and Bake Sale.  This was very well attended 
and enjoyed by all who were there.  The Auxiliary raises money to purchase items for the residents of Eatonia 
Oasis Living.  We thank you for your support!    
 

Thank you to the Catholic Church ladies who hosted the monthly Birthday party.  The residents enjoyed a few 
rounds of Five Card Bingo and celebrated Phyllis Holmes’ 80th Birthday!  Happy Birthday, Phyllis! 
 

Other volunteers we need to thank are Laurie Adams delivering Meals on Wheels, Winnie Larson, Florence Palmer 
for serving evening lunches and Jessie Williams for doing a little of everything!   Your service is greatly 
appreciated!  If there are any individuals or group who would like to volunteer their time to deliver Meals on 
Wheels, assist with activities, provide entertainment or just come for a visit, please contact Vicki or Cora 
 at 967-2447. 
Our sincere gratitude goes out to all of you who have made a donation of any kind to our facility.  We appreciate 
it very much!!                                                            

Have a Great Month!
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The R.M. of Chesterfield No.261 council  
DONATIONS ARE BEING ACCEPTED 

The Rural Municipality of Chesterfield No. 261 is accepting donations for 2 community heritage buildings: 

Laporte Community Hall Royal Canadian School 

Official receipts for Income Tax Purposes will be issued for all donations 

 

Beverly Dahl / Tosha Stallmann Hail Insurance 
Eatonia, SK 

304 Main Street (Municipal Office) ~ 306-967-2222 ~ rm261@sasktel.net 
 

Direct Buy Hail Insurance 
 

Advertising in the Western Producer newspaper and other media for direct buy hail insurance may have 

aroused farmers’ curiosity:  two companies are now offering hail insurance at much reduced prices:  

 AG Direct Hail Insurance Ltd.  www.agdirecthail.com 

 Prairie Municipal Hail Ltd.  www.smhi.ca/insurance/pmhl.html 
AgDirect Hail advertises “No agents are required for these online companies, hence the lower prices.” 

Farmers purchase their insurance directly, over the internet. 

We decided to compare the 2014 rates with those of Saskatchewan Municipal Hail Insurance and found that 

in the R.M. of Chesterfield No. 261’s twenty-five townships, only 2 direct buy township rates are lower than 

SMHI’s by a substantial amount, one 15.5% and the other 49%,  and there are only another 7 townships 

where the rate is slightly lower. The advertised savings, when compared to SMHI, don’t exist.   

This comparison does not take into account SMHI premiums are due August 31
st
 or later, while direct buy 

requires payment at time of purchase.  SMHI also insures the crop from time it sprouts out of the ground, 

even before crop reports are filed with the municipality the middle of June!  

Saskatchewan Municipal Hail Insurance remains the best value for the money!   
If you’re interested in knowing which townships where direct buy will save you money, give us a call or an 

e-mail.  We have a rate comparison showing all townships for the companies we represent, including rates 

for the two direct buy companies we don’t.  

Direct buy customers should consider Prairie Municipal Hail as the better direct buy option, as that 

company is a subsidiary of Saskatchewan Municipal Hail Insurance, while AG Direct is underwritten by 

Allianz Global Risks US Insurance Company.
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Eatonia Rec News 
Welcome to the 2014 Swimming Season!  The 

pool is slated to open on June 16. 

Swimming Lessons 

Registrations are now available. 

They can be picked up at the rec office or 

swimming pool, on the town website 

www.eatonia.ca or contact the rec office at 

eatoniarec@yourlink.ca to have a form emailed. 
 

All lessons times will be decided once 

registrations are in and instructors can plan 

according to numbers, everyone will be notified 

of their times once they’ve been decided. There 

are no lessons on weekends.  Lessons take place 

in the mornings.  We offer all levels of Red Cross 

swimming lessons in each set.  If you are unsure 

in which level to register call the pool at 967-2401 

or the rec office at 967-2557. 

Important:  To those attending swimming lessons 

please keep distractions at a minimum while 

lessons are in progress.  Talking or boisterous 

play can distract the students from learning and 

make teaching more difficult.  Absolutely no one 

is allowed in the pool other than those 

participating in lessons during their lesson times. 
 

1
st
 Set:   June 30 – July 1       

2
nd

 Set:  July 21 – Aug 1 

3
rd

 Set:  Aug 11 - 15 

4
th

 Set:  Aug 18 – 22 
 

Set 3 & 4 can be taken as a 2-week set or you can 

chose to register for just one of the weeks.  This 

must be decided at time of registration so 

instructors can plan accordingly. 

Space is limited so register early.  Register at the 

pool or rec office. 

If you have taken lessons from a different provider 

then Red Cross just mark on the registration form 

the last level completed and the name of the 

provider (i.e.: Lifesaving Society, etc) and you 

will be placed in the appropriate Red Cross level. 

2014 Swimming Pool Fees 

Season Pass:     
Family-$300  

Adult-$200     

Student-$200     

Preschool/Senior-$125   

Daily Pass:     

 Punch Card (10 Swims): 

Family-$15    

 Adult-$50 

Adult-$5    

 Student-$50 

Student-$5    

 Preschool-$20 

Preschool-$2 

Aquasizes Drop-in Fee: $5 with Season Pass/$6 

without Swimming Pool Pass 

Aquasizes Season Pass: $75 with Season Pass/ 

$85 without Swimming Pool Pass 

Red Cross Swim Preschool:  $60 with pass; $65 

without 

Red Cross Swim Kids:  $65 with pass; $70 

without 

PUBLIC SWIMMING 

Monday –Friday: 1pm – 5pm & 7pm – 9pm & 

Saturday & Sunday: 1pm – 5pm & 7pm – 9pm 

AQUASIZES (weekdays only)—June 30 – July 

11:  8am – 9am;  July 14-18: 11am – 12pm;  July 

21-Aug 1: 8am – 9am;  Aug 5-8: 11am – 12pm;  

Aug 11-22:  8am -9am 

Public Swimming from June 16-20 & June 23-27 

will be 3:30 -9:00pm (regular hours on weekends) 

 

http://www.eatonia.ca/
mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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Important Swimming Pool Info: 

-Children 5 & under must be accompanied by a 

parent or guardian  

-"Deep Ends"--Must have obtained Red Cross 

Swim Level 4 OR 

-Be at least 6 years of age and capable of 

performing the following:  

- Swim four consecutive widths using an 

appropriate swimming stroke 

-Tread water for a minimum of 1 minute 

-At the Staff's discretion (if swimming ability is in 

question) 

-To parents, guardians & caregivers:  For the 

safety of yourself, your children & other patrons, 

we ask that you do not take small children or 

children without strong swimming abilities into 

the deep end.   

Parents of Preschoolers: 

You must stay within arm’s reach of your children 

at all times. 

Water wings, lifejackets and other floatation 

devices do not replace parental supervision. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

These rules are for everyone's safety!   

Discipline Policy: 

-A strict discipline policy will be adhered to.  

Patrons failing to obey all pool rules or any abuse 

of lifeguards, staff or other patrons will result in 

the offender being removed from the pool. 
 

Parent Water Safety 

Why is Swimming Important? 

~Swimming is a life-long sport  

~Swimming promotes multi-generational 

interaction  

~It's fun  

How Can Parents Prevent Accidents?  

~Enroll children in swim lessons  

~Use CSA-approved life jackets  

~Make sure children aged five and under are at 

least an arm's length away or less  

~Continuously watch all of your children, no 

matter what age  

 

Facts that Parents May Not Know  

~Shallow water is the most common area for 

drowning, especially in water that is three feet 

deep or less  

~Majority of drowning’s occur to people who had 

no intention of entering the water  

Remember 

The lifeguard's duty is to prevent accidents from 

happening. They are responsible for the overall 

safety of the facility, you are responsible for your 

child's safety. 

Summer Playground Program 

Games, crafts, activities & fun at the arena & pool 

playground for kids aged 5 to 11 yrs. old.  The 

cost is $2.00/day. 

Watch for posters for upcoming dates in July & 

August. 
 

Check out the Town of Eatonia website 

www.eatonia.ca , the Eatonia Rec Board 

Facebook page, the Eatonia Newsletter and 

watch for posters to keep informed! 
 
 

 

http://www.eatonia.ca/
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Let the dreams of your youth become the 
reality of your future … Best Wishes  

                        Bews Agrow Ltd. 
Lorraine & Ken Bews 

Brent & Heather Bews 

 

 
Graduation is a Time to celebrate your 

achievements, prepare for your future 

opportunities & Embrace a World of Infinite 

Possibilities … Congratulation’s!! 
The Town Council & Staff 

 

 
EATONIA TAVERN 

Is wishing the Class of 2014 
Many More Successes in Your Futures … 

Be Safe & Don’t Drink & Drive! 
Congratulations! 

 

 
Your Future holds a field of opportunities 

for you as you graduate … 

Wishing you all the Best in your Futures!! 

The R.M. of Chesterfield #261 

Council & Staff 



     
                                                                                                                                          June 2014 

 

www.eatonia.ca  

 

9 

 
Goals are the fuel for further achievements… 
Best Wishes to the Graduating Class of 2014! 

Marsollier Petrolieum Ltd 

 

 
Although there are more challenges 

expected for you, you have closed this 

chapter successfully. Congratulations!    
Kindersley & District Co-op 

Eatonia Grocery Store & Lumber Yard 

 

Congrats Graduates of 2014 
For Every Ending there’s a new beginning; 

for every memory there’s a dream ahead! 

Millenium Land Ltd. 

 

Congratulations to the Class of 2014… 

Wishing You All, the Best of Luck 

in your Future Endeavors. 

 
Crop Production Services Ltd. 

 
 

 
The future belongs to those who believe 

in the beauty of their dreams! 
Lora’s Beauty Salon 

Lora and Barb 

 

Congratulations On Your High School 
Graduation …Best of Luck In Your Future. 

Millers Car Wash 
 

Congratulations on all your hard 
work & dedication… 

 
Happy Graduation! 

Kramer Auctions Ltd. 

 

Congrats Graduates!!! 

There are no shortcuts to any  
place worth going.  ~Beverly Sills 

The Staff at Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 
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Graduation is a day to celebrate 

your accomplishments achieved 

throughout the years…Best of luck 

to you all! 

Somerville Farms Ltd. 

 
Deb’s Massage Therapy 

 

 
Wishing all Graduates the  

Best of Luck 

In your Futures! 

Eatonia Family Restaurant  

 

Best Wishes to All the Grads … 

Each step has been a building block for life! 

            Bredy Construction 

 

 

 

Never forget your true goals … always aim for 

the stars … Wishing you the best in life! 

Bredy’s Country Store 

 

 
May Success & Happiness Shine Upon You 

Always! 
The Recreation Board 

 

Congrats to Eaton Class of 2014… 

Wishing you all the best in your future 

endeavors! 

 
Stueck Pharmacy 

 

Congratulations To All The Grads!! 

 
The 21-44 Store 
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Best Wishes for a bright future. 
                                                                  -Leader Electric 

 

May your Graduation be the first 
step on your path to success! 

G-MAC’S AG TEAM 

 

 

Congratulations to you all as you 

graduate! 

Rhodes Sales & Service 

May you achieve more success ahead! 
Congratulations on Your Graduation! 

 

Prairie Oasis Drinking Water 

Kidz Korner 

 
Color the Picture  
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Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 
will be closed on 

Monday, June 30th 
& Tuesday, July 1st. 

In case of 
emergencies, please 

call: 306-460-6761 
Happy Canada Day! 

 

Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 
PO Box 460 – 

216 Main Street 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
Ph:    306-967-2201 
Fax:   306-967-2302 
Cell:   306-460-6761 

 

 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
ARE FAST 

APPROACHING! 
TIME TO GET YOUR 

CAMPERS, BOAT 
TRAILERS & 

MOTORCYCLES 
LICENSED!! 

 

Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 

wishes everyone a 
safe and fun filled 

summer! 
 

 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl&imgrefurl=http://www.arthursclipart.org/sportwater/page_02.htm&h=0&w=0&tbnid=3ENghiGyqPU0gM&zoom=1&tbnh=169&tbnw=298&docid=9evXSBAAcstBaM&tbm=isch&ei=SjFyU66WJo_toATwtILgDA&ved=0CBQQsCUoBg
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STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

Join Us  
for our annual  

CUSTOMER 
APPRECIATION 

Barbecue 

                       Cheeseburger, drink 
                       & Dessert-ALL FOR 

          $1.00 
11:30 am to 1:00pm 

At the EATONIA GROCERY STORE 

Enter to win a 

Kindersley & District Co-op 
If weather is bad the bbq will take place at the 

community hall 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING UPDATE: 
The following is an acknowledgement of donations 
since our last report in August 2013 to March 2014, 
the end of our fiscal year.  Eatonia Oasis Living 
would be unable to operate without the financial 
support from surrounding towns and R.M.s and 
general donations from the public.   

Donations from RM’s and Town’s: 
-RM of Happyland for 2013/14 Fiscal Year $2,500.00 
-RM of Chesterfield for 2013/14 and 2014/15 Fiscal 
Years $ 40,738.35 

General Donations 
(Includes Memorial and Private Donations) $ 
6,265.66  
Eatonia Bullriding Committee (Bullarama)$  1,000.00          
Eatonia Donors Choice $  2,340.00 
Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary $  1,400.00  
We received our grant of $28,000.00 from the 
Kinsmen Telemiracle Foundation, and both our tubs 
have been replaced.   There was $5000.00 left over 
from the Esso Community Grant Fund received in 
2009 that was also used towards this project.  The 
tubs not only benefit the residents of Eatonia Oasis 
Living, but people in Eatonia and surrounding area 
who can access help from Home Care for bathing 
purposes. 
The funding we received from the R.M. of 
Chesterfield was used to to purchase a new washer 
and dryer and to replace all of our beds. The new 
beds are electric, and meet all the standards and 
requirements of the Ministry of Health. 

Our next projects include; 

 Replacing the fire panel.  

 Repairing/upgrading the control system for 
our boilers. 

 Painting the interior of the facility.  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank 
everyone for their support of our facility, financially 
and otherwise.  
If you have any questions, concerns or suggestions, 
do not hesitate to call the office at (306) 967-2447. 
~Eatonia Oasis Board of Directors. 

     Friday 
 June 20th 

 

  

 

$100 Co-op Gift Card 

5 to be given away 
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The Eatonia Heritage Board wishes to thank the following donors for the success of 
our 4th Spring Blingo as well as those who attended our event on May 4th, 2014 

 

12th Ave Fashions, 

Kindersley 

Closes Family Food, 

Kindersley 

Absolutely Eyes 

Anne Reinhardt Anne Rhodes Annette Palmer 

Arbonne By Leann Marten Bath & Body Shop, 

Saskatoon 

Jamac Publishing, 

Kindersley 

Merle Norman, Kindersley Betty King Bews Agro 

Bill Wardill Bonnie Jurgens Bredy’s Country Store 

Busy Bee Greenhouse, 

Leader 

Crop Production Services, 

Eatonia 

Camerons Clothing, 

Kindersley 

Catering Club, Eatonia 21-44, Eatonia Cortex Hair Design By Poala 

Cypress Hills Winery Darlene’s, Kindersley Deb’s Massage Therapy 

E & G Welding By 

 Amanda Hammel 

Homespun Happiness By 

Leah Helman 

Prairie Oasis Water, 

Lynn Assmus 

Eatonia Co-op Eatonia Family Restaurant Epicure By Cora Knuttila 

Etc. Saskatoon Extra Foods, Kindersley Feiffers Tire, Leader 

Fran Francis Gail Morgan Garden Gallery 

Glad’s Chocolates Glidden Colony Tim Horton’s, Kindersley 

Home Hardware, Kindersley Eatonia Agencies IGA, Leader 

Bea Donald Janeil Honey Farm JayDee Agtech 

JTD Technologies Joan Bailey Joy Assmus 

Kindersley Bakery Eatonia Colony Laurie Adams 

Leah & Ray Cooper Lora’s Beauty Salon Lorrie Cooke 

Mary Kay By  
Suzanne Jurgens 

Labelle Boutique, 
Kindersley 

Becker Oilfield Maintenance 
Ltd 

Sweet Hots By  

Cathey Cox, Leader 

Pampered Chef By  

Shelly Eckstein 

Sunset Gourmet By  

Joleen Pinceman 

Pharmasave, Kindersley Photo Memories, Kindersley Prairie Centre Credit Union 

Sandbox Ladies Apparel Sangsters, Kindersley Scott’s Jewelers, Kindersley 

Sharper Image, Kindersley Somerville Farms Ltd Tashima, Kindersley 

Stueck Pharmacy Sweetheart Pollinators Peavey Mart, Kindersley 

Moose Jaw Chocolate 
Factory 

Staples Apparel Co. 
Kindersley 

Gold Canyon By  
Rae-Anne Price 

West Central Road & Rail, 

Laporte 

Tupperware By 

 Amy Knutilla 

Veronica’s Sewing, 

Kindersley 

Virginia Klarenbach Walmart, Kindersley Town of Eatonia 

Zoria Kanasavich   
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